

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to Woodley Nursery. We are really looking forward to meeting you and telling you all about the exciting learning we will be doing this year. We thought we could tell you a little bit about ourselves so your child can tell their friends and family about the next stage in their life.

Hello, my name is Mrs Leigh. I am one of the Nursery Teachers and I work on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. I will be the key worker for the Bluebirds on these days. I have three fabulous children called Alice (she's 22), Daisy (she's 19) and Freddie (he's 16). We have a lovely family cat called Tinkerbell. At the weekends we like to go walking, we have recently walked up Snowdonia and Ben Nevis as a family! My favourite animal is a pig I would love one at home but I don't think my family would be too happy! I am really looking forward to seeing you all in September.





Hi, I am Mrs Knowles. I am one of the Nursery

